
What to expect:
The ladies of Kappa Delta will hold fun
fall related games and activities. At
this fall festival there will also be live
music and a Milly Grub food truck, a
local downtown restaurant in
Milledgeville. There will also consist of
small business vendors along with
those sweet fall festival vibes and
decor.

Raise Money and Awareness for
PCAA and the Bright House
MILLEDGEVILLE, Georgia - Kappa Delta at
Georgia College is hosting a fall festival to
raise money for their philanthropy of the
PCAA and the Bright House. PCAA stands
for Prevent Child Abuse of America
committed to preventing child abuse and
neglect before it happens. The Bright House
is located in Milledgeville and provides
advocacy and forensic services for
children, adolescents, and adults who have
been victims of abuse. 20% of the funds will
go to PCAA and the other 80% will go to the
Bright House.
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